
CSW Report for the Annual PC meeting on the 10 4 2024. 

Speed indicator device (SID). 

Update on the installation of this device in the village, the SCC highways authority have fitted the 

poles and the PC have purchased three new SID devices in the village at the village hall the 

allotments and MM’s butchers, the PC have taken an option on a fourth site in the village, and this 

will have to be sourced. The funds for a fourth SID are “ring fenced” in the CIL budget for the village. 

Claire and Donna have the App’s on their mobile phones and they can download the speeds taken by 

SID on a regular basis and we have confirmed with the Police team that they would take action on 

high speeds when they get the information. Thanks to all the volunteers that are helping to run the 

scheme, they also change the direction of the signs as they can cover each side of the road. This on a 

regular basis. Residents that have spoken to the team when they are out and about have confirmed 

that there is reduction in speeds through the village. It seems be having the desired effect on traffic 

calming measures.  We will continue to monitor the stats from each location to see how it works 

out. 

Speed watch volunteer team. 

Due to current circumstances the team has been disbanded at the present time, none of the 

volunteers that used to be involved are now available so the PC took the decision to close the team. 

The Police have said we would be able to fast track back into use again if we got new volunteers. All 

the equipment remains available. 

I would like to thank all the volunteers from the past team for their help in running the team over 

the years, it was certainly an interesting time, especially in all weathers. 

Jerry Voden 


